
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Heart of the Valley Metropolitan Sewerage District (HOVMSD), which serves the village of 
Kimberly, is moving ahead with plans for a major interceptor rehabilitation project. The project 
involves installation of a liner inside the pipe that carries sewage to the district’s treatment 
plant.  
 
The project is needed after recent video inspections of the pipe found extensive surface 
corrosion, which threatens the longevity of the pipe. The project will allow the interceptor to 
serve its customers, and area residents and businesses, for decades to come.  
 
Actual project work will begin in the spring of 2023. HOVMSD will provide periodic updates on 
the project to keep everyone informed of its progress. For more information go to 
https://hvmsd.org/.  
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